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Update For SR 523 Vehicular Homicide Investigation 
 
King County: This is an update and request for information related to the press release that was sent 
out on October 31, 2024, reference a Felony Hit and Run that occurred on SR 523. The GMC Yukon 
has been recovered thanks to an alert citizen. 
 
WSP detectives are asking for public's help in locating the driver of the running 2007 GMC Yukon 
involved in a deadly hit and run crash at N 145th St and Stone Ave N on October 30th.  Investigators 
believe there is another vehicle associated with the Yukon that provided assistance to the running 
driver.  That vehicle is a silver 2005 Chevrolet Silverado with black hood and black rear driver side 
quarter panel.  Investigators are asking anyone who lives west of I-5 between Northgate Way and N 
145th St to review their video cameras between 6:20pm and 7:30pm on October 30, 2024. Below are 
the photos of the actual vehicles.  Please upload any video using the QR code below.  Additionally, 
detectives are seeking anyone with information on the driver of the GMC Yukon to contact Detective 
Ivan Sergeev at ivan.sergeev@wsp.wa.gov. 
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